
OFFICE OF THE 
BRITISH COLUMBIA CONTAINER 
TRUCKING COMMISSIONER 

OBCCTC Director of Operations 

Please be advised that effective June 1, 2016, Jonathan Ross, Director of Operations at the Office of the BC Container 

Trucking Commissioner (the "OBCCTC") is no longer employed by the OBCCTC. The Deputy Commissioner has assumed 

the Director's responsibilities. Stakeholders continue to be encouraged to contact the Office regarding any issues or 

questions that may arise. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Crawford 

BC Deputy Container Trucking Commissioner 
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